
HOW CAN THE COMMUNITY PROVIDE INPUT ON THE PASEO 
DEL RÍO PROJECT? 

Due to the COVID-19 crisis, the community will be asked to 
participate in the Paseo del Río Project in a variety of ways, such 
as virtual community meetings, small, virtual focus groups, online 
surveys and questionnaires, and other alternative 
information-gathering and community-building activities, projects 
and events. 

For more information, please go to: 100ACREPARTNERSHIP.ORG. 

THE PASEO DEL RÍO PROJECT 

The 100 Acre Partnership’s first project is Paseo del Río, a one-mile 
promenade with public spaces along the LA River in the Cypress Park 
and Glassell Park neighborhoods. The eight-acre project will extend 
along the G2 and G1 (Bowtie) parcels at Taylor Yard, (six acres on G2, 
and two acres on G1), to create one mile of riverfront public access. 
The Project, currently called Paseo del Río, will be supported by 
funding from the Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy. Project 
planning will begin at the end of 2020 and include extensive 
community input and engagement. 

Subscribe and stay up to date 
by visiting our website 
100ACREPARTNERSHIP.ORG 
Or by phone at (213) 503-7937 

Mountains Recreation & 
Conservation Authority 

The City of Los Angeles, California State Parks and the Mountains and 
Recreation Conservation Authority (MRCA) are formally working 
together as the “100 Acre Partnership” to collaboratively plan the 
largest, continuous open space along the LA River. The Partnership 
evolved from community and stakeholder feedback and the need for a 
coordinated planning and improvement approach across the 100-acre 
Taylor Yard site. Our fourth partner, the community, is critical to the 
success of these efforts. 
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